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Service Above Self

Rotary Club of White Rock Peninsula 

 

eBulletin 

 

for Bruce Kleeberger  
Saturday, June 21, 2008  Club Web Site

Hello Bruce! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor:  Bruce Kleeberger 

If you have any comments or 

questions, email the editor. 

Future Speakers

Jul 1 2008 
Bruce Kleeberger  

"The Joy of SECS, unabridged 

version"

Jul 8 2008 
Dave Robinson Past District 

Governor  

"Membership"

Jul 15 2008 
Monty C. Ritchings  

"The Power of Safety"

Jul 22 2008 
Mike Labadie  

"Estate Planning and the TRF"

Aug 12 2008 
John Keller  

"The Land Conservancy Of BC"

Aug 19 2008 
Jack Rae, Pres. White Rock 

Rotary  

"World Health and Hunger"

Oct 21 2008 
DG Larry Stinson  

"District Governor Visitation"

News
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White Rock Rotary Service Foundation 

by Kleeberger, Bruce 

Rotary Club of White Rock Millennium President Elect Pat Hahn 

attended our meeting to introduce our membership to the White Rock 

Rotary Service Foundation. He was assisted by Rotarian Bob 

Shumka and Rotarian Jeff Richards. 

 

The Foundation, formerly knows as the Queen of Hearts Foundation, 

is now over 10 years old and has over $28,000 earning funds which 

are distributed to the four originating and partnering clubs. It is a 

Rotary Community Foundation like others which have been very successful in 

Calgary and in the lower mainland. 

Benefits to the community include that is is a permanent fund (the capital is not 

used), it generates funds for local initiatives, and it has low administration costs. 

Benefits to the Rotarian includes 

� opportunity for Rotarian's to leave a legacy to the Club and the Community, 

in the name of the donor if desired.  

� it is a permanent endowment  

� it is a local choice for gifting  

Benefits to Non-Rotarians include: 

� it is a gifting alternative  

� peace of mind that it is administered by a trusted organization  

� minimal administration costs are involved  

Contributions can include: 

� life insurance  

� securities  

� memorial tributes  

� cash contributions by clubs or individuals  

Funds are managed in one endowment fund but each Club has it's own account. 

President Elect Pat Hahn invited the Club to join the other four clubs on the 

peninsula in support of the Foundation. PDG Jim Follows spoke strongly in favour of 

this commitment and asked for a show of hands, not binding on the executive, of 

interest amongst the members.  

David Boulton generously donated to the club a "Wine Lovers Starter Kit" including 



 

Club Site Sponsors

Please visit our Site Sponsors. 

To place your ad click here.

everything the budding wine connoisseur required to being in earnest. President Lyle 

won the prize at auction and immediately designated Rotarian Dan Kubbernus as 

the next member to provide an item for auction worth not less than $25. 

It is worth noting that Rotarian Winston Conyers, upon having his jacket returned 

immediately turned to the Sergeant at arms to exact a penalty for his having 

retained the jacket in his possession for a week longer than he intended. But then 

the jacket was offered for rent to anyone who was willing to pay for the opportunity 

to wear it. Tassels were to be provided free of charge (but this is likely to be more 

interesting to Rotarian Dan Kubbernus than anyone else. 

And on the subject of tassels, Rotarian Cass Parel paid the price for not having 

brought our new flag, with tassels, to the meeting. In an uncharacteristically weak 

defence, Cass explained his intention was only to delay and thereby enhance the 

gratification of the members in seeing the flag. He will bring it next week. 

Executive Meeting 23 June, 7:00 pm 
by Kleeberger, Bruce 

The Club Executive will meet at the Kleeberger residence (Bellevue House 

B and B) on Monday. It is located at 14635 Bellevue Crescent, White Rock

Professionals for goodwill exchange 

by Kleeberger, Bruce 

Rotary club members of WhiteRockPeninsula are seeking four 
outstanding professionals to visit Ecuador in April, 2009 as part of the 
Group Study Exchange program of The Rotary Foundation of Rotary 
International.  
 

Through the program, teams of young professionals from two different 
countries exchange visits. For four to six weeks, team members 
experience the way of life, customs, and vocational practises of another 
country, while sharing information about their homeland.  

The purpose of the Group Study Exchange program is to promote 
international understanding and goodwill through personal connection. 
While abroad, team members stay in Rotarians' homes and have the 
opportunity to meet their professional counterparts. They also give 
presentations to Rotary clubs and other groups about their home 
country.  

The Rotary Foundations pays for round-trip airfare, and the Rotary club 
members in the host country provide meals, lodging, and group travel 
in their district. Team members pay for personal and incidental 
expenses.  

Young adults between the ages of 25 and 40 who are interested in 
applying should be employed full-time in a business of profession. 
Applicants must live or be employed in district 5050 which 
encompasses the Fraser Valley in British Columbia, Canada and the 
North-Western state of Washington, USA.  

For an application, please contact (local contact's name) at (preferred 
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form of contact: e-mail, home or business phone number). Applications 
are due by September 11, 2008.  

Rotary is an organization of business and professional leaders united 
worldwide who provide humanitarian service and help to build 
goodwill and peace in the world. There are 1.2 million Rotary members 
in some 31,000 Rotary clubs in more than 165 countries.  

Rockwells: Venue for Coming Meetings 

by Kleeberger, Bruce 

Remember the venue for our coming meetings is Rockwells, in 

the Pacific Inn, 1160, King George Highway. 

Also, the Executive wishes to remind the teams that we need interesting and 

informative speakers for our meetings. Please think ahead and get the names of 

possible speakers in as soon as possible! 

Your New Look Website! 
by Kleeberger, Bruce 

Checkout the redesigned website. Look is more compact and better arranged for 

accessing news, files and photos. Now it is easier to find the information you need. 

Look for Team Assignments under the Site Pages. There you will find the 

listing of team members and their assignements.   

Bruce's Commitments 

 

Event Attendance

Date Event Name Location Member/Friend

 

District Events

Apr 4 2009 District Assembly 2009 Kwantlen University Judy Portman
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